
COMMITTEE REPORT 

EMO COMMITTEE

 DATE: August 23, 2023 

ATTENDEES:  Susan Cassidy, Mike Mockler, Chris Bringloe, Evelyn Fidler, Terri Parker (EM 

Coordinator/CAO-Treasurer), Megan Keenan, Sherri Johnston (staff) 

ABSENT: John Johnston, Ross Mathers, Jason Vallis, Carla Ward 

Meeting Called to Order- 6:00 pm 

The July committee report was reviewed, and the chair thanked the committee and Sherri Johnston for 

the work that was completed in my absence. 

The committee brought forward a couple of changes that were necessary to the Emergency Measures 

Plan to coincide with By-Law #05-2014 “A By-law to Establish a Community Emergency Plan”.  Chris 

Bringloe will make these changes, and the committee will review at the next meeting and then the plan 

can be brought forward to a council meeting in November for adoption. 

A 72 Hour Preparedness & Emergency Evacuation Campaign was discussed.  A sheet with supplies for 72 

hours was drafted “Food for Thought” and also a sheet for “Emergency Evacuation- Items to Gather”, 

which details items that should be packed if you are given 15 minute, 30 minute, 1 hour and 2+ hour 

warnings.   Both of these will be added to our social media and website for our residents. 

NB EMO will be providing the ICS 200 course on September 21 & 22.  Evelyn Fidler and the chair looked 

into taking the course, however due to other obligations decided to wait until it was offered again. 

Information sheets were provided to Hanwell Park Academy and Kingsclear Community School the first 

week of school advising parents to sign up for our Voyent Alert system.  We will continue to campaign 

for this through the Hanwell Herald, and social media. 

Our next meeting will be held on September 27th, 2023 at 6pm.   These meetings are open to the public 

and are recorded and placed on our website. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Terri L Parker 

CAO/Treasurer 


